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Addendum #1 
to RFP #04-24/25 

 
 
Question #1 – Did a consultant assist in obtaining the grant for the SS4A Action Plan? 

Answer #1 – The City of Sumter did not utilize consultant services to apply for or obtain its 
SS4A Safety Action Planning and Demonstration Projects Grant. All grant application work 
was completed by city staff. 

 
Question #2 – Page 2 of the RFP states that a price will be negotiated after qualifications-

based selection is completed, but the price is included as part of the evaluation criteria on 

page 19. Can you clarify whether a price is required in the proposal? 

Answer #2 – Yes, a fee proposal is required as part of a submission to this RFP.  The fee 
proposal and associated scope of work is used as part of the evaluation to assess each 
submittal.  That said, the fee proposal is not binding, and the City will negotiate a contract 
price after qualifications-based selection is complete (including, without limitation, by 
altering or reducing the scope of services if necessary). 
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